
From: Penny Thompson
To: Janine Murchison
Subject: FW: Holding cells
Date: Saturday, December 14, 2024 12:22:08 AM

This is what I heard from Corey on the holding cell question.

-----Original Message-----
From: Corey Saucier <Corey.saucier@cariboumaine.org>
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 8:21 AM
To: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Subject: RE: Holding cells

Good morning, Penny.
That is correct. I believe three cells will be good for us.  I do not see the Sheriff's Office starting transportation again
anytime soon. 
Also, I am looking at possibly taking the animal control class, as I believe if the police chief acts as the ACO we can
save the city $6000.00 in the budget.  Our officers already take care of ALL animal complaints, so all the chief
would have to do is simple kennel inspections. What are your thoughts?
Have a great day.
Corey

-----Original Message-----
From: Penny Thompson <pthompson@cariboumaine.org>
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 8:06 AM
To: Corey Saucier <Corey.saucier@cariboumaine.org>
Subject: Holding cells

Good morning Corey -
Did you request 3 cells instead of 4?
Just doing through Council questions & Artifex responses & double checking.
Sent from my iPhone
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